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Adjusting this fee is necessary. It has been 10 years since it was last adjusted. In that 

time, the Oregon population has grown, as has the threat of a climate crisis. There 

needs to be funding for opportunities that invest back into the community and 

address environmental quality issues. I support this bill. 


